

April 2019

A Season of Growth

Spring is a special time of year—filled with hope and new beginnings. Warmer weather brings fresh perspective and renewed energy.

With your help, St. Luke's continues to comfort and care for those who turn to us in times of need. We also remain committed to wellness, prevention, and the education of future healthcare providers—men and women who will care for us and our children for years to come.

The stories below are shared to remind us about the power of generosity and the importance of investing in things that matter.

Thank you for helping to make the world a better place for all of us.



Patrick J. Bower Vice President for Development and External Affairs St. Luke's University Health Network



A Creative Outlet for Our Patients

The St. Luke's Healing Arts program provides a welcome distraction for patients. Their creations—in addition to being pleasant to look at—do more good than some could have ever imagined.

Power of Art



A Four-Legged Volunteer

Henry isn't your typical volunteer—he is a friendly Goldendoodle who brightens everyone's day with a simple wag of his tail. Henry visits St. Luke's Bethlehem Campus twice each week as part of our growing pet therapy program.

Learn how you can get involved—with or without your pet—and make a difference in our patients' lives.

Volunteer With Us



Matches Made in Heaven

The soon-to-be graduates of the 2019 Temple/St. Luke's School of Medicine class anxiously anticipated where the next chapter of their career journeys would take them. On National Match Day, the waiting came to an end.

Results Are In



100 Years and Going Strong

St. Luke's Home Health is celebrating 100 years of providing care. From driving more than one million miles last year to see patients, to a legendary blizzard visit on skis, the staff's dedication over the past century is celebration-worthy.

Comforts of Home



Food is Medicine

It was a packed house at the recent Lehigh Valley Lifestyle Medicine Symposium. In response to the escalating epidemic of chronic disease in our region, this event introduced healthcare community members to the science and potential of Lifestyle Medicine. Attendees also enjoyed a delicious plant-based meal, courtesy of ShopRite.



Boutique at the Rink

May 28 – June 1: Each year, nearly 5,000 community members participate by shopping, donating, volunteering, or sponsoring. Join us at the 45th annual fundraiser to benefit the Cancer Support



Hospice Bike Ride

June 1: Calling all biking enthusiasts! Rain or shine, riders of all skill levels are invited to participate in a 20- or 30-mile ride on the picturesque D&L National Community, St. Luke's Cancer Center, and St. Luke's Hospice.

Learn More

Heritage Trail in Lehighton, PA. Event proceeds benefit St. Luke's Hospice.

Register Now



St. Luke's Development Office helps advance the network's mission through philanthropy. Your support allows us to deliver personalized care that makes a difference every day for every patient.

Make a Gift to St. Luke's

St. Luke's University Health Network Development Office 801 Ostrum Street Bethlehem, PA 18015 <u>sluhn.org/development</u> | 484-526-3067

© 2019 St. Luke's University Health Network

Share this email:









Manage your preferences I Opt out using TrueRemove®
Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email online.

801 Ostrum Street Bethlehem, PA 18015 I US